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Palaniappan S

From: Vishal Astunkar
Sent: Thursday, July 11, 2024 3:24 PM
To: Palaniappan S
Subject: RE: Travel approval 

Ok. 
 
Rgds, 
Vishal Astunkar 
 
 

From: Palaniappan S <Palaniappan.S@ariston.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2024 8:49 PM 
To: Vishal Astunkar <Vishal.Astunkar@ariston.com> 
Subject: Travel approval  
 

Dear Sir, 

Tomorrow, I will be accompanying Mr. Chethak to appoint a new service center at Chikkaballapur. Currently, we are 
covering Kush from Bangalore, and we are receiving around 25 calls per month from this area. To address this, I will be 
traveling by car, covering a distance of 75 km one way from the office. 

Please approve this travel. 

Regards, 

S.Palaniappan 

 
 


